
  Village Board Meeting 

October 2023  

 

Streets 

• Still mowing and trimming.  Just not as much as before with the colder weather.  

• Plan on trimming up the trees along Main St for better visibility exiting roads and 

driveways. 

• Must check some elevations behind the firehouse before the contractor can do the 

drainage project.   

• The bridge project should be underway by now or starting very soon. 

 

 

Water 

• Plant is running smoothly. 

• Received our parts for the shut off job for Creamery Rd.     

• Waiting to hear back from the DOH regarding a date for our annual inspection.   

 

 

                                                                                Sewer 

• The plant is running fine. 

• Just a reminder, Mark is scheduled for his first of three classes at SUNY Morrisville on 

November 6th through the 17th with a break during that weekend.  He has also signed up 

for the next two classes he needs.  They are both one-week classes and are in January.  

  

 

   

 


